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CITY OF MANITOWOC 
WISCONSIN USA 

w,1w.manitowoc.org 

June 24, 2024 

Mayor and Common Council 

Board of Public Works 

AGMT-24-11 with Luisier Plumbing 

Dear Mayor and Common Council: 

At the June 19, 2024 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to approve entering 

into AGMT-24-11 with Luisier Plumbing, to replace 4" watermain under floor to outside to 

eliminate leaded joints and rebuild water meter with bypass to bring to code at Lincoln Park 

Field House as outlined in "Exhibit A". 

"Moved by City Attorney Nycz, seconded by Alderperson Reckelberg, to enter into the 

agreement. Ayes, 7. Nays, none." 

Very Truly Yours, 

Mackenzie Reed 

Secretary Board of Public Works 
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